
 
July 24, 2025 

 
The Honorable Shelley Moore Capito 
Chair 
Senate Committee on Appropriations 
Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 
Services, Education, and Related Agencies 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 

The Honorable Tammy Baldwin 
Ranking Member 
Senate Committee on Appropriations 
Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 
Services, Education, and Related Agencies 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

 
Dear Chair Capito and Ranking Member Baldwin: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request a recipient change for a Fiscal Year 2026 Congressionally 
Directed Spending item I previously submitted for consideration in the Senate Labor, Health and 
Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies appropriations bill, listed below. I certify that 
neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any of the Congressionally 
Directed Spending items that I have requested, consistent with the requirements of paragraph 9 
of Rule XLIV of the Standing Rules of the Senate. I certify that the entity for which I have 
requested Congressionally Directed Spending is not a for-profit entity. The reason for this 
necessary change is to accurately disclose the recipient entity’s name, which includes its fiscal 
sponsor. 
 
Account: [Title II]/[HHS]/[Administration for Children and Families (ACF)]/[Children and 
Families Services Programs] 
Project: Diaper Bank Vehicle 
Recipient: Hawaii Diaper Bank 
Project Purpose as originally requested in Legi-Mate: To expand mobile diaper bank service. 
Request for recipient change: Hawaii Children’s Action Network (HCAN) on behalf of Hawaii 
Diaper Bank 
 
 Sincerely, 
 

  
 
 United States Senator 

 


